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INSPECTION SUMMARY 
 

The inspection occurred onsite on the following date(s): 
March 8-10, 13-16, 2023 
 
The following intake(s) were inspected: 

• Intake: #00018458 -concerns regarding reporting of a fall 
• Intake: #00020972 and #00022162 -concerns regarding resident care 

 

 

The following Inspection Protocols were used during this inspection: 

Continence Care 
Resident Care and Support Services 
Housekeeping, Laundry and Maintenance Services 
Food, Nutrition and Hydration 
Infection Prevention and Control 
Prevention of Abuse and Neglect 
Staffing, Training and Care Standards 
Reporting and Complaints 
Falls Prevention and Management 
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INSPECTION RESULTS 
 

WRITTEN NOTIFICATION: Documentation 

NC #001 Written Notification pursuant to FLTCA, 2021, s. 154 (1) 1. 

Non-compliance with: FLTCA, 2021, s. 6 (9) 1. 

 

The licensee has failed to ensure that the care set out in the toilet use and personal hygiene flow sheets 

for a resident was documented. 

  

Rationale and Summary: 

Review of the toilet use and personal hygiene flow sheets on the Point of Care (POC) documentation 

system from February 20, 2023 to March 13, 2023, indicated that a resident was missing documentation 

for toilet use and personal hygiene for 9 days in February and 9 days in March, 2023. 

  

On a day in March, a staff member stated that they do not always have the time to complete 

documentation in POC. 

 

Failing to ensure resident's care is documented can increase the risk of uncertainty whether the care 

was completed or not. 

  

Sources:  

POC documentation for a resident’s personal hygiene and toilet use, interview with a staff member.  
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